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Dear friends, stakeholders, and partners,

With the global pandemic impacting everyday life, we thank you for your
continued support and hope that you and your community are in good health.

The impact of the current global pandemic has created additional challenges
and needs for individuals and organizations to access online spaces, support
and resources, and ways to connect. 

To ensure the safety of the communities we serve, we have made necessary
modifications to our programming. The CCGSD has and will continue to adjust
our programming to feature online workshops and live stream sessions. Please
follow our social media accounts as we continue adapting to the changing
environment to safely be an advocate for gender and sexually diverse
communities. If you would like to book a private session for your community or
organization, please email our Educational Coordinator: eliot@ccgsd-
ccdgs.org. 
To support this work, we are looking to encourage more monthly donors to
sign-up, and continue supporting us throughout 2020 and beyond.

These unprecedented times are tough for many but we know that the work the
CCGSD does is important to you, and that a gender and sexually diverse world
is the one you envision. You have shown that by supporting our work, donating,
telling a loved one about us, following us on social media, and fighting to end
discrimination and oppression alongside us.

We are asking you to consider taking another step by prioritizing gender and
sexual diversity inclusivity in your giving. If you are able, please consider
making a donation during this critical moment so that we can continue working
toward the gender and sexually diverse future we want to see. Your gift will help
us to continue offering digital programming throughout the summer, as we work
to reach schools, LGBTQ themed summer camps, and pride festivals across
Canada. 

http://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/book-a-workshop-or-presentation/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
http://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/book-a-workshop-or-presentation/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
http://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/book-a-workshop-or-presentation/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
http://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/book-a-workshop-or-presentation/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
https://www.youtube.com/user/jersvision


If you are unable to donate at this time, there are many other ways you can
support us! Please share this message with your family and friends, consider
hosting an online fundraiser benefiting CCGSD for your upcoming birthday, or
check out our website to learn more at ccgsd-ccdgs.org.

We would like to thank those of you who have already made generous
donations through Canada Helps.  For more regular news and updates,
consider subscribing to our newsletter here.

In times like these, we are reminded how interconnected we all are. Thank you
for being part of our community.

Stay safe and well,

CCGSD

Other important updates

Open Letter for
Pandemic Relief Funding

Nearly 100 2SLGBTQI
Organizations Call on The
Government of Canada for
Funding amid COVID-19

Pandemic.

Read more here.

Slay Stigma!

The National HIV Anti-
Stigma Campaign:
documentary is out!

Click here to watch!

Living Our History

https://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/contact/subscribe-to-our-newsletter/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
https://egale.ca/egale-in-action/covid-19-2slgbtqi-cta/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OzTi2eLwtgM


      

Celebrating the
International Day of Pink

2020.

Read more here.

Help Support the CCGSD

Your donation will promote
gender and sexual

diversity across Canada.

Visit Canada Helps to donate.

Read about us

https://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/celebrating-the-international-day-of-pink-2020-living-our-history/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/ccgsd-ccdgs/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
http://ccgsd-ccdgs.org/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email
https://www.facebook.com/ccgsd.ccdgs
https://www.instagram.com/Ccgsd_ccdgs/?utm_source=May+2020+Canada+Helps+Newsletter&utm_campaign=Needs+Assessment+of+Ottawa%27s+2SLGBTQ+Youth+and+Young+Adults+with+Regard+to+Violence+Prevention&utm_medium=email

